	Dear NICARC Member,
 
It’s that happy time of year again for us to collect your dues for next year. The form below is the invoice for your $15.00 membership dues for 2015. Please return the bottom portion with your check made out to “NICARC” by January 15, 2015.
 
Your membership dues support the Club’s expenses to include the luncheon invitation/ program costs, costs for speakers or holiday music entertainment, and other club operating expenses.
 
If you received this email without problem you need to do nothing but send in your dues. If not and you received a hard paper copy, please complete the bottom and if you have an email address please let us know, its saves time and money on mailing costs and postage.
 
We would like to know how many of you have been able to look at the NICARC website at www.navistarretiree.org. If you have visited it recently, please mark the below. 


Thank you for your support. Please contact us if you have questions.
 
Sincerely, NICARC Board   (NICARCBoard@gmail.com)

-------------------------------Detach and return with payment-----------------------
INVOICE - NICARC Annual Membership Dues
 
Dues: $15.00 for January 1, 2015 to December 31, 2015           
 
Name: ___________________________________________________________________
 
Address: _________________________________________________________________
 
City, State, Zip Code: ______________________________________________________
 
Phone (___) ______________   e-mail _________________________________________
 
Please check if you have visited the NICARC website____ 
 
Please send this form and your check to: 
 
NICARC, P.O. Box 5275, Buffalo Grove, Illinois 60089-5275



